
New Monthly Operating Reports and Post-Confirmation Reports for 
Non-Small Business Chapter 11 Cases 

 
On June 21, 2021, United States Trustee Program’s final rule in the Federal Register 

entitled “Procedures for Completing Uniform Periodic Reports in Non-Small Business Cases 
Filed Under Chapter 11 of Title 11” will become effective.  The rule establishes new uniform 
pre-confirmation monthly operating reports (MORs) and quarterly post-confirmation reports 
(PCRs) for all chapter 11 debtors except those who are small businesses or who elect relief under 
subchapter V of chapter 11. These new forms will be mandatory for report filings on or after 
June 21, 2021. Until June 21, 2021, debtors should continue using the monthly operating report 
forms in the Chapter 11 Operating Guidelines and Reporting Requirements for Region 5. 

Information about the new reports is posted at https://www.justice.gov/ust/chapter-11-
operating-reports. 

The Shreveport office of the United States Trustee Program will be offering interested 
parties training on the new forms via Microsoft Teams videoconference on May 24, 2021 from 
12:00 to 1:00 pm.  Please RSVP to Phil.Reiland@usdoj.gov by May 20, 2021 to receive a Teams 
invitation to the training.   

 
 

https://www.justice.gov/ust/chapter-11-operating-reports
https://www.justice.gov/ust/chapter-11-operating-reports
mailto:Phil.Reiland@usdoj.gov

